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RECOMMENDATION 401

Relating to the efficient use of aeronautical mobile (R) worldwide frequencies 

The World Administrative Radio Conference (Geneva, 1979),

considering

that WARC-Aer2 allotted a limited number of worldwide frequencies for exercising control over 
regularity of flight and for safety of aircraft,

recommends to administrations

1 that the number of HF aeronautical stations on the worldwide channels should be kept to 
a minimum consistent with the economic and efficient use of frequencies;

2 that, if possible and practicable, one such station should serve aircraft operating agencies 
in adjacent countries and there should not normally be more than one station per country.
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